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November 28, 2005

Ms. Helen Stokes, Contract Administrator

Purchasing — Construction Department

THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PALM BEACH COUNTY
3300 Forest Hill Boulevard, “A” Wing, Suite 323

Waest Palm Beach, Florida 33406-5813

561-434-8635

Re:  MinorityWomen Business Enterprises Letter of Intent
For Mechanical/Electrical Consultant Services
Continuing Contract

TLC Engineering for Architecture is committed to utilizing Minority/Women Business
Enterprises for the Mechanical/Electrical Consultant Services Continuing Contract. The
percentage of MWBE will be a minimum of 15%; we intend to do this by engaging
MWBE subconsultants to meet the required goal of participation.

Sincerely,

TLL Engineering for Architecture

arylC. Krueger, PE, TM, LEED™ AP
Principal & Division Director
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